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I received a few inquiries this summer from clubs asking about duties of officers, non-profit status and 

payment of dues.  Nothing earth-shaking. 

I am still looking for ways to streamline the affiliation process.  Several possibilities were discussed at 

the RVP meeting. The RVPs still want to be in the loop for affiliation.  Some say it’s the only time they 

hear from their clubs. 

I explored the possibility of Paypal transactions for affiliation, since the majority of issues this year were 

check related.  Unfortunately, I found out that will cause accounting issues. 

So, for now, the process remains the same.  There will be some minor changes to the instructions and 

application form for readability. 

One RVP has requested advance copies of the forms, which I am happy to provide. 

I look forward to the continued excellent support of the Membership Secretary and Treasurer. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jody Nolin 

Affiliates Chair 

 


